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January 15, 2021 
 
 
 
Rev. Dr. Robert J. Duncan Jr., President 
Northwind Theological Seminary 
14268 Canarias Dr.  
Winter Garden, FL 34787  
 
Dear Rev. Dr. Duncan:  
 
The CPCA Commission is pleased to share with you that on this date Northwind Theological 
Seminary has been granted Institutional Certification for three years, until 1/15/2024. The 
Listing for Northwood Theological Seminary on the Commission website reflects today’s 
granting by the Commission.  
 
Your Certificate of Institutional Certification will be emailed soon. 
 
Congratulations on this accomplishment!  
 
Blessings to you and ALL your team. 
 
  
 
Larry D. Moulds, Ph.D.  
CPCA Certification Director 
lmoulds@cpca-commission.org  
Cell: 727.692.6531 
www.cpca-commission.org  
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